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The Florissant Fire Protection District is committed to continued work to maintain an accessible website 

as described in the World Wide Web Consortium (W2C) Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 

2.1 Level AA and HB21-1110 and HB24-1454 (the “accessibility standards”).  The District will be updating 

this report quarterly based on the Compliance Stages described as Exhibit A. 

As of July 1, 2024, the District makes the following progress report an is on Step Four: 

Stage One: The District has assessed the accessibility of the website and noted actions that must be 

taken to improve the site’s accessibility. 

Stage Two: The District or a representative has attended various training seminars and webinars 

related to website accessibility and remediation. 

Stage Three: The District has taken steps to contract with a website host to begin maintaining and/or 

updating the website pages to be navigable and accessible to all users. 

Stage Four: The District has prepared a plan and policy to comply with the necessary accessibility 

standards and actions necessary to remediate all documents found on the District’s website to be 

accessible to all users. 

Stage Five: The District has completed all necessary updates to become compliant with accessibility 

standards and will continue monitoring and updating the website indefinitely. 

The District intends to complete all Stages no later than July 1, 2025. 

If you need any assistance regarding accessibility issues, please contact our compliance officer at 

DistrictAdmin@florissantfire.com or 719-748-3909. 
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